
From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 5:45 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors 
Cc: VTA Board Secretary 
Subject: From VTA: APTA Legislative Update on the Inflation Reduction Act (Transit Specific) 
 
VTA Board of Directors: 
 
Attached please find APTA’s write up on the recently enacted Inflation Reduction Act.  This 
write up was done prior to the President’s signing, but contains an excellent write up of the 
provisions specific to transit. 
 
The bill contains alternative fuel tax credits and significant additional funds for climate, zero-
emission technology, equality and environmental streamlining. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jim Lawson 
Chief, External Affairs 
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 North First Street, Building B 
San Jose, CA 95134 
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